
PRIMARY SCHOOL ADMISSION SEPTEMBER 2021 

If your child is due to start school next September 

you will need to submit an online application.  The 

application process opens on 1 November 2020. 

Applications can be submitted at 

www.staffordshire.gov.uk/admissions and the 

deadline is 15 January 2021.  The online system 

will ask for a UID number—please click ‘No UID’, 

this will allow you to continue with your  

application. 

You will receive the outcome of your application on 

16 April 2021.  Please make your neighbours and 

friends aware if they have children due to start 

school. 

 

http://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/admissions

